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1) Safety Valve Programme Approach

Haringey has designed an ambitious, robust and systemic approach to reducing its deficit which will act as an

enabler to support the overall SEND system improvements which Haringey Council is working to achieve.

Our areas of focus will be to appropriately managing demand for Education, Health and Care Plans and the

ensure the effective use of appropriate and cost-effective provision whilst maintaining high standards for all

children and young people, not comprising on quality.

• Haringey has submitted a draft Safety Valve Programme which achieves a surplus of £1.6m in 27/28 and a

cumulative deficit of £30.4m

• Haringey's Safety Valve draft portfolio of projects will have reduced costs by £47.8M over 5 years.

• We will address demand management within the SEND system which will result in a reduction of 611 

EHCPs with the objective of reducing the number of EHCPs to at least London averages by 2027-28.

• We have developed capital proposals that will reduce unit costs within the SEND system through 

the development of in borough provision for an additional 118 children and young people within 

mainstream education settings

• We will complete a review of bandings, top ups and ensure we have effective 

commissioning arrangements.

• We have taken an early Intervention approach, supporting schools and developing a graduated 

response to meet demand and reduce the need for specialist support

• Through our strong partnership arrangements, we will continue to work with our key school leaders, 

parents and carers, children and young people and partners to create shared ownership and change the 

culture of the SEND system in Haringey.



2) Haringey DRAFT Safety Valve Projects
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5) Savings from all Workstreams

2026 / 27



• The Safety Valve (SV) Programme application and SV Capital application is still under 

consideration with the DFE with confirmation of the outcome hopefully due before Christmas 

2022.

• The DFE have provided written feedback that in line with the Budget proposals that there may 

be a requirement to reconsider some areas of the bid and that this will be hopefully 

communicated before Christmas 2022. Once notifications are received further developmental 

works to the bid will be undertaken where necessary. 

• Programme resources in place to support implementation.

• Underpinned by the work already started a spart of our High Needs Recovery Plan. 

preparation work is underway to ensure we are ready to mobilise the project is approval is 

given. This includes:

- Work with partners to review initial proposals 

- Planning of stakeholder engagement sessions which will include a briefing for members

- Analysis to inform selection criteria for sites to implement capital proposals

- Development of robust governance processes

- Agreement from Schools Forum for 0.5% (£1.051m) of the grant within the Schools Block to be 

transferred to the High Needs Block each year from 2023 - 2028



• A new Safety Valve Steering group 

with partners has been created to 

help support the delivery of the 

Safety Valve Programme.

• The Group is meeting monthly 

initially to support the development 

and delivery of the areas within the 

Safety Valve submission. 

• The group will be reviewed in 3 

months to determine where 

additional support may be required 

and to check the required 

frequency of the meeting once we 

are in delivery. 
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